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Notice of Quorum 

You are hereby notified that a quorum of the Port of Bremerton Board of 
Commissioners may be in attendance at the Washington Public Ports Association 
Commissioner Seminar to be held July 24-26, 2023, at Alderbrook Resort 
located in Union, Washington. 

This is not an official meeting of the Port of Bremerton; no official action will occur. 

Notice Issue Date: July 19, 2023 

Notice submitted on behalf of the Port of Bremerton Board of Commissioners: 

Ginger McKenzie Waye 
Executive Assistant – Clerk of the Board  
Port of Bremerton 
360.813.0812 
gingerw@portofbremerton.org 

 


